
   
 

 

 
 

Weekly Attendance: 
 

Willow: 91.98% Sycamore: 93.16%  
Maple: 93.87% Elm: 87.30% Birch: 94.05%  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School 

News 

 

Mrs Tennant 

Mrs Tennant (was Miss Williams) has returned to 
Stansfield Hall from her Maternity leave this 
week.  She will be working every Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday.  
 

Summer Production 

Tickets will be on sale from Monday on ParentMail 
for those who wish to come and see the children 
in the production of Cinderella. This year we have 
invited children to be part of the production 
rather than using full classes so our cast is 
smaller than normal. We still ask that any relative 
wishing to watch the show on Tuesday 12th at 
2:00pm or 6:00pm purchases a ticket at £1.  No 
children or adults will be allowed in to watch 
without a ticket. Please purchase all the tickets 
you need online and physical tickets will then be 
sent home with the children.  

Reminder of End of Year events 

Primary Prom 
Friday, July 15th at 6.30pm 
 

Leavers Service  
Tuesday, 19th July at 10 am – St James’  
 

Leavers Assembly  
Tuesday, 19th July at 2pm – School Hall 
 

New Intake  

Wednesday, 13th July at 2pm - children 
starting in September 2022 we will have a 
play session and an information session for 
the parents.  

Emails 

Please email Earlyhelp@stansfieldhall.rochdale.sch.uk if 
you need to contact school when it is closed 
BUT if your child is going to be absent you 
MUST phone the school office.  

 

Breakfast Club 

Please remember to book your child onto 
breakfast club using ParentMail.  

 

School Meals 

A letter has been sent home with children in 
year 2 about school meals next year. Children 
in Year 3 are no longer entitled to universal 
infant free school meals. Please complete the 
form and return to the office by Friday, 8th 
July. 

 

 

 

Friday, 1st July 2022 



                                                                               
 

 

 

 

Next Week’s Menu… 

DUE TO SUPPLY CHAIN PRESSURES THESE MEALS 
MAY BE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

 

Monday 

  
Fish, Chips and Mushy Peas 
 
Carrot Cake with Citrus Frosting 
  

Tuesday 

Fresh Kitchen Curry with Rice & Naan Bread 
 

Marbled Sponge & Custard 
  

Wednesday 

Fresh Kitchen Pie, Seasonal Veg & Potatoes 
 
Creamy Rice Pudding 
  Thursday 

Fresh Kitchen Roast Dinner served with all the trimmings 
 

Individual Trifles 
 

Friday 

Margarita Pizza, Our Seasoned Wedges & Corn 
 
Freshly Baked Cookies & Milkshake 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

High School Induction 

Rochdale High Schools 
have their induction day / 
days next week so children 
in year 6 need to attend 
their new high school on 
those days instead of 
coming to Stansfield Hall.   

If the high school your 
child is going to has their 
induction day on a 
different day, then you 
still need to come to 
Stansfield Hall next week.  

 

Year 5 Swimming  

& Year 3 / 4  
British Tribe 

Children in Year 5 need to 
remember their swimming 
kits and children in Year 3 
and Year 4 need to 
remember forest school 
Kits every Thursday.  

  

Christian Faith 
Value 

This half-term our 
Christian Faith Value is 
Courage. This week, we 
have been looking at 
the story of Daniel and 
the Lions.  Talking 
about showing courage 
to do the right thing 
and stand up for 
something that you 
truly believe in, even 
when that may be 
difficult.  
 
 

Reports 

Children will receive a 
written report before 
the end of the year 
with details of any 
external assessments 
they have undertaken 
including SATs, 
phonics and times 
table multiplication 
check.  

 

Next Year 

As we come to the end of the year 
we start to formulate the class 
structure for next year and who 
will be teaching in which class.  The 
structure will be announced next 
week as we will have some changes 
in which year group is in which class 
next year.   


